WISCONSIN LEGISLATURE

P.O. Box 7882 - Madison, WI 53707-7882

February 22, 2017

Senator Ron Johnson
328 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Senator Tammy Baldwin
709 Hart Senate Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Scnators Johnson and Baldwin:

The Republican members of the Wisconsin State Assembly are calling on the U.S. Senate to confirm
President Donald Trump’s nominee, Judge Neil Gorsuch, to the Supreme Court of the United States. We
would like the Wisconsin delegation to come together and vote in favor of this qualified nominee who has
already received bipartisan support publicaily.

We commend President Donald Trump for making this mainstream selection; Judge Gorsuch is the right
justice for our country at this time. He is a highly regarded legal scholar who will uphold the infegrity of
the court and the rule of law. We respect his commitment to our Constitution as it is written as well as his
resolve to equal protection under law and the separation of powers as set forth by our Founding Fathers.

With individual Senate Democrats now going on record saying that Judge Gorsuch will be confirmed, any
interference in the confirmation would be a disservice to our country. We urge Senator Baldwin and her
Democratic collcagues to cease their political gamesmanship with this deserving choice for the nation’s
highest court.

Thank you for your time and attention to this request.

Sincerely,










